JASPER COUNTY SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

The December 1st, 2016 Board of Directors meeting was called to order by Chairman, AC Pickens at 6:23 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  The meeting was held at the USDA Office in Newton.

Directors Present:  
AC Pickens, Ross Green, Mike Evans, Randy Chapman, Shelah Bergbower
Staff Present:     
Brad Tarr & Lisa Holland
NRCS Staff Present:
Laura Klingler
Mike made a motion to approve the November meeting minutes.  Ross seconded the motion, motion carried.

Ross made a motion to approve the bills and receipts from November. Mike seconded the motion, motion carried.   
The directors reviewed Lisa H’s and Brad’s timesheets for November. 
REPORTS:

The board read through Brad and Lisa’s report. – Laura read through some notes she had.
OLD BUSINESS:
Brad and Randy spoke about the cover crop meeting that took place on November 28th at Richard’s Farm in Casey. They said it was a good meeting and had a turnout of about 75 attendees.
Shelah said she would be willing to take Mike’s spot on the board when his term is up.

NEW BUSINESS:

Brad informed the board on the state funding. Each district is set to receive $22,680 for 2016.  We are also $25,000 given to Jasper for cost share support. There will be an additional amount that will be divided up between the districts in our council.  
There will be a council meeting on December 5th to decide how the council plans to split that money. AC and Randy are planning on going to the meeting.
The board looked over their mileage and meetings attended and said that it was correct.
The board was given a list of dates for the 2017 meetings.  

The board decided not to donate to the Newton HS Academic Foundation since they provide their own scholarship given to a high school senior and college freshman.

The board was informed that Brad and Lisa submitted contribution agreements to receive additional funding.

The board approved to pay IL Forestry Renewal. Randy made a motion to approve the payment and Mike seconded the motion, motion carried.
The board was given the drill rental income and expense reports.

New funding sources/projects:         
OTHER BUSINESS:  
Randy made a motion to adjourn at 7:55 p.m. Mike seconded the motion, motion carried.

The next meeting is scheduled for January 5th at 6 p.m.
Signed _________________________________
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